
 
 

 

To whom it may concern, 

Carstairs Minor Baseball is excited to be getting geared up for the new 2018              

baseball season. Like any sports organization, it cannot be done without the            

tireless efforts of our parent volunteers. 

Carstairs Minor Baseball is also committed to providing an environment that is            

safe, fun and packed full of learning experiences. Our goal at the end of the               

season is to ensure that every child can leave with great memories of friends,              

working as a team, and fun experiences. 

One way Carstairs Minor Baseball can ensure the memories our youth take from             

this season are great is to provide a safe environment on the field. To provide this                

safe environment we have requested that each of our coach volunteers provide            

for us a Police Vulnerable Sector check. 

We the board of directors of Carstairs Minor Baseball are requesting that the             

RCMP perform the required checks for our coach volunteers. 

 

Thank you, 

Carstairs Minor Baseball Association. 

 


